
 

 
 
 

Friday 8th November 2024 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

Faith in Action Team - Seafarers Appeal 

We are currently working towards our Faith in Action Award and as part of this 
work we are turning our Faith into Action. One of the ways we are doing this is by 
helping and supporting others. 

Over the coming weeks we have chosen to support the Parish shoe box appeal for 
the Seafarers. Seafarers ensure that goods and supplies are able to be shipped from 
overseas to our own country. Without their work, we would have a very limited 
supply of clothing, food and resources. They spend many months away from their 
homes and loved ones, therefore items donated towards Christmas boxes would 
be greatly appreciated as when they arrive at our local ports they are often lonely, 
hungry and in need of warm clothing and toiletries. 

Any items you can contribute will be gratefully received. If every child donated one 
item, imagine the number of gift boxes we could make! 

These donations could include: hats, scarves, socks, gloves, toothbrush/toothpaste, 
toiletries and sweets/chocolates. We can also accept note pads, pens, a pack of 
cards or small game. In order to ensure that the items can be gifted in time for 
Christmas, we kindly ask for donations to be in school by Monday 18th November.  
Your support would be very much appreciated by the lovely Seafarers. 

Thank you for your continued support. Each class has their own donation station 
where items can be placed. 

With our thanks and best wishes, 

Year 6 Faith in Action Team. 

 
 


